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From:
Sent: 17 December 2014 14:28
To: Licensing
Subject: proposed Cafe o' Clay development

Dear Madam,

I wish to forward my objection to the proposed supermarket development at Café O’ Clay – 122 Broomhill Road –
and to it’s application to sell alcohol 10am to 10pm seven days a week. There are already other establishments in
the area that sell alcohol so there is no need for anymore. Seven days a week would mean that alcohol would be
available practically at all times of the week, even a Sunday. Another outlet selling alcohol would mean easier access
to alcohol when present day thinking seems to be that society is drinking too much and it should be curtailed and
not made easier which this would do.

Yours sincerely


